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Bees Ferry Landfill improvements set to begin Friday, temporary closure planned 

 
The Bees Ferry Landfill will close at 12 p.m., Friday, June 27, and remain closed Saturday, June 28, while crews make 
improvements to the facility’s primary access road. 
 
The dirt road, used by commercial haulers and county crews, will be graded and paved to improve ease of access, 
prevent damage to vehicles, and maintain accessibility during heavy rainfall events. 
 
This closure does not extend to county Convenience Centers, which will remain open for citizen use. 
 
The landfill will resume normal operations on Monday, June 30. 
 

----------- 
 

In keeping with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), those needing assistance should contact Charleston County at 
(843) 746-8175 during regular business hours. 

 
 

For information on Charleston County Government news and services, please sign up for our newsletter or visit 
www.charlestoncounty.org. 
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